
 
 

 

 
 
November 7, 2013 

 

Ms. Barcy McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
Case No. 12-1126-EL-UNC 
 
RE: Reply Comments 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
(“Commission”) and the other Parties in this docket that Direct Energy Services, 
LLC and Direct Energy Business, LLC (collectively, “Direct Energy”) are not filing 
Reply Comments to the Initial Comments submitted in this docket on 
October 29, 2013.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ Joseph M. Clark 
Joseph M. Clark 
 
cc: Service List 
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